




Art News 
2022 MDE Family Art Night 

We had our 2022 Family Art Night on January 27th in the school 
cafeteria. It was a fun evening with many arts and crafts for 
every age. Students and families shared their creativity and 
learned new skills in printmaking, bubble painting, marble 
painting, model-magic clay, and many more! Thanks for all 

parent volunteers who helped with setting up, cleaning up, and 
managing the stations to make this event a huge success! 



Art News 
The Young at Art  

The Exhibition Young at Art: A Selection of Caldecott Book Illus-
trations are currently on display at the Altharetta Yeargin Art 
Museum. The exhibition includes original illustrations from 
Caldecott Medal recipients and from “runner-up” Honor books, 
as well as other illustrations by award-winning artists.  
A group of 3rd grade MDE students worked on a collaborative 
painting which was inspired by The 2021 Caldecott Medal Win-
ner book titled “We are the Water Protectors”, illustrated by 
Michaela Goade and written by Carole Lindstrom. 
The painting is based on the story and the books’ picture illus-
trations were our inspiration for the color palette we decided to 
choose. The painting will be on display until March 8th, 2022 at 
the Altharetta Yeargin Art Museum during the Caldecott exhibit. 



Art News 
2nd graders learned about abstract artist Paul Klee and his fa-
mous “The Cat and the Bird” painting was an inspiration for 

4th grade learned about 
copper embossing and 
carving and designed their 
own decorative plates of 
the Aztec suns, “Hojalatas” 

Blue Dogs by 3rd Grade 
Inspired by famous artist George Rodrique 



Health Fitness Upcoming Dates 

March 24th – 5th Grade Track Meet 

April 8th – Field Day 

April 14th – Chapelwood Run 

Texans Flags in School – 3rd and 4th grade had an opportuni-

ty to learn about flag football in school from the               

Texans Organization! 



Advancer Mover Games 

Students enjoying a field 

trip to Memorial High 

Schools Varsity                

Basketball Games! 

Kids Heart Challenge – Students concluded their last day of 

the Kids Heart Challenge by doing fitness stations!  



We’re always busy in the library!  

Check out what we’ve been up to during the 3rd grading period! 

Library Ambassadors reading our new library 

book picks after school. Ambassadors are shar-

ing their reviews of the books! 

1st Grade PGP students made salt-dough moon 

mobiles to study the different phases of the 

moon. 

5th graders 

prepare for 

device 

check-out! 

They are  

excited to 

practice  

digital citi-

zenship and 

technology 

care. 

48,339 
That’s the number of minutes MDE readers 

recorded reading during our Winter Reading 

Challenge from January 1st to January 31st! 

That’s  over 800 hours of reading! 

Way to go MDE! 



Books & Breakfast Club:  We just finished read-

ing Escape from Mr. Lemoncello’s Library. We 

will be reading the 2nd book in the series next! 

2nd grade readers sampled some fun books at 

our Series Book Tasting. They were introduced 

to some classics and some new titles! 

5th grade readers sampled some brand new 

titles at our “New Book” Book Tasting. 


